From: Garza, Roxann
Sent: Wednesday, December 10, 2014 10:49:22 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Widawsky, Dan; Keane, Erin
Subject: Gift Acknowledgment from Misericordia Hearts & Flour Bakery 

 

Dear Executive Director Berlin,
On Tuesday, December 9, City Comptroller, Dan Widawsky received a gift from Misericordia’s Hearts & Flour Bakery.  The Comptroller accepted this on behalf of the City of Chicago and we are placing the box of baked goods in the reception area.  Please let me know if you need any more information. 

Thank you

Roxann Garza

Assistant to the City Comptroller

Department of Finance

